
 
 

Women in Action – Active Genders: Interdisciplinary Gender and Feminist 

Postgraduate Conference  

National University of Ireland, Galway 
 

CALL FOR PARTICIPATION 

Sibéal is pleased to announce its 2010 postgraduate conference on the theme of 

‘Women in Action’. The conference will take place on Saturday November 27
th, 

at the National University of Ireland, Galway. It will be followed by a cultural 

event on Saturday evening
.
.  

 

This conference aims to bring together postgraduate students who have an 

interest in gender, women’s studies and/or feminism. Conference organisers 

especially encourage proposals for full panels and workshops on the following 

themes: 

 - Women’s political activism  

            - Action through arts and literature  

            - Science and technology  

            - Community action 

 - Action in the current economic climate 

 - Women in sports 

 - Religion in action 

 - Diversity (LGBTQ, mulitculturalism, disability) 

 - Feminist approaches to law, crime and criminal justice  

 - Media and popular culture 

We also welcome proposals for individual papers and speakers on the above 

themes and for panels and workshops in other themes embracing gendered 

action and activism. Panels and workshops may include conference paper 

presentations, workshop discussions and practical art workshops. 

 

Please send your proposals, queries and abstracts of no more than 350 words to 

info@sibeal.ie by 4pm on the 16
th
 of October 2010. A registration fee of 10€ 

will be charged for the conference and will include light lunch and refreshment.  

 

The Sibeal 2010 Postgraduate Conference is supported by the Global Women’s 

Studies Programme in the School of Political Science and Sociology, the 

National University of Ireland, Galway. 
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